
Community friends gathered on a lovely spring evening in April in 
celebration of “30 Years of Joyful Partnership” with the SCPC!  

The Yellow Barn at Shenandoah Caverns was packed with well 
wishers and partners, old and new, for the exciting, annual event 
that marked a major milestone in the life-transforming ministry of the 

Shenandoah County Pregnancy Center. 

Catered by Rutz’s BBQ, 
attendees were treated 
to a delicious dinner 
while enjoying the foot-
stompin’ sounds of local 
musical group The Gospel 
Brothers.  

This year’s program included inspirational tributes from long-time 
partners and a special surprise from one of our young families we have 
had the honor of serving. The highlight of the evening was a passionate and engaging message from 
author Keith Ferrin who challenged us to enjoy the Word of God. Through humor and compelling 

stories, Keith revealed how this enjoyment of God’s Word 
truly acts as a catalyst to powerful, godly partnerships. 

We are so grateful to all who participated in the event 
this year and for all who attended!  To date, our joyful 
partners have raised over $46,000 to help ensure that 
life-affirming care is free and available to everyone in our 
community. Many, many thanks to you all!
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Save the date!
Walk for Life 2024
 
The SCPC’s Walk for Life is on Saturday, September 28th from 8am to 11am 
at Mountain View High School. The opening ceremony will feature guest 
speaker, Elizabeth Cooper, Shenandoah County’s Commonwealth Attorney. 

Put a team of walkers together from your family, church, co-workers, or 
community organization to raise funds to support life-affirming care in our 
community. Call Barbara (984-4673) for more details!

Barbara Huffman Memorial Fund
 
Barbara Huffman worked at the SCPC from 1994 to 2009 as a volunteer 
and the very first Client Services Coordinator. 

Barbara went home to be with our Lord in 2009 and a memorial fund 
was established at the Center in her memory. The funds are used to meet 
clients’ needs that are outside of the scope of the Center such as filling gas 
tanks and purchasing groceries. Barbara had a huge heart for our clients 
and so the need must be one that would “make Barbara cry’’. 

You can contribute to this fund in honor of Barbara Huffman by noting 
“Barbara’s Fund” on your check.

Come and Find Your Sweet Spot
 

Your sweet spot is where your God-given skills, 
experiences, and talents intersect with the needs of 
the Center. Are you well organized? A gardener? Are 
you handy at home projects? Come take a tour of the 
Center and talk with us about volunteer opportunities.

A SHOUT OUT to  
Mountain Valley Home Comfort!  

Thank you for donating the mini-split system to 
heat and cool our renovated  
Material Services building

THANK YOU to THANK YOU to Reasoning Tree Church 
 

 for providing space for our staff and volunteers to 
sort material donations while our Material Services 

building has been under renovation for a year!
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